


Second Grade Summer Work 
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 Head to the 
public library! If 
you don’t have a 
card, sign up for 
a library card 

and check out a 
big ‘ole stack of 
books. Glue the 
receipt for the 

books you 
checked out into 
your journal or 

make a list. 

Make a puppet of 
your favorite 

book character. 
In your journal, 

write a four 
sentence 

paragraph 
describing your 

favorite 
character and 
another four 

sentence 
paragraph 

describing how 
you made your 
puppet (be sure 

to use 
interesting 
adjectives).   

Go to Barnes and 
Noble, Little Shop 
of Stories or any 

other book-
loving venue and 

participate in 
the summer 

reading 
program. Make a 

copy of your 
reading log to 
include in your 

journal.   

Keep a diary 
every day for a 
week. Pick one 
moment each 
day and use 

very descriptive 
language to 

write about it. 
For example – 
maybe one day 

you bake cookies 
– what did they 
look like? Smell 
like? Taste like?  

Think of as many 
friends’ names 
as you can (at 

least ten). Write 
the names of 
your friends 

down. Then, put 
them in ABC 

order in your 
journal.  
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Choose one of 
the following 
activities: 

 
*At a 

restaurant, look 
at the menu. 

Count out coins 
to pay for 

something on 
the menu.  

* Estimate how 
many minutes it 
would take you 

to eat a Popsicle. 
Use a watch to 

count the 
minutes. Record 
your estimate 

and result. 

Go shopping with 
your parents. Set 
a budget for the 
trip and use a 
calculator to 
add up what 

you’ve spent to 
make sure you 
come in under 

budget!  

Make flash 
cards with 

addition and 
subtraction 

facts (difficulty 
of the 

problems should 
depend on the 
ability of the 

student). 
Practice flash 

cards. 
Try to memorize 

your facts to 
build fluency!  

Find your 
favorite recipe 
for cookies and 
start baking! 

Math is 
important in 

everyday life, so 
be sure to 

record what you 
needed to know 
about math while 

baking your 
cookies in 

your summer 
journal.  

Create a product 
this summer 
that you can 

sell. Make a list 
of all the 

supplies you’ll 
need, how much 

you paid for 
them and what 
your price will 

be for the 
product. Keep 
track of your 
earnings by 
subtracting 

your materials’ 
cost from your 
total earnings.   



Wr
it

in
g 

 In your 
summer 

journal, write 
an acrostic 
poem using 
your name.   

 
Example: 

Marvelous 
Outstanding 
Responsible 

Genius 
Ambitious 
Nurturing 

Write a funny 
story with 

sidewalk chalk, 
illustrating the 
story. Include a 

beginning, middle 
and end. Be sure 
to take pictures 
or record your 
funny story in 
your journal. 

Write a journal 
entry about one 
of the books you 
have read this 

summer. 
Make sure to tell 

about the 
character’s 

problem and how 
he or she solved 
the problem. Also 
include additional 
story elements 

such as 
characters and 

setting.  

Find a friend or 
neighbor.  Every 

week in the 
summer, write 

them a letter or 
send them a 

postcard about 
your various 

explorations this 
summer.  

Encourage your 
peer to 

participate. Take 
a picture to keep 

track of your 
letters!   

Write a letter to 
your best friend 
or grandparent. 

Include the date, a 
greeting, 4 

sentences and a 
closing. Make a 

copy and put one 
in your notebook.   
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Interview 
several adults 

– ask them, 
“Who is the 

president of 
the US and 

where does he 
live? Who is 

the governor 
of our state 
and where 

does he work? 
Who is the 

mayor of our 
town and 

where does he 
work?” Check 
their answers 
to make sure 
they’re right!  

In your summer 
journal make a 
list of all of the 

sources of 
energy in your 

home.  

Plant something 
and notice how it 

grows. Record 
how your plant 
grew over time, 
in your summer 
journal. How did 
the seed turn 
into a plant/

flower? 
Write BEFORE and 

AFTER in your 
summer journal 
and record your 

findings.  

Make a chart in 
your summer 

journal in which 
you draw a 

sketch of the 
moon each night 
for a week. Use 

as much 
creativity as 

possible to bring 
your sketches to 

life!  

Keep track of the 
foods you eat for 
three days. List 
the foods that 

come from plants 
and then 

organize them 
using these 

categories: roots, 
stems, leaves 

flowers and fruit. 
For example – 
potatoes are a 

root!  



Head to the public 
library! If you don’t 
have a card, sign up 
for a library card and 
check out a big ‘ole 
stack of books. 

Glue the receipt for 
the books you 

checked out into 
your journal or make 

a list. 

Make a puppet of 
your favorite book 
character. In your 

journal, write a four 
sentence paragraph 

describing your 
favorite character 
and another four 

sentence paragraph 
describing how you 
made your puppet 
(be sure to use 

interesting 
adjectives).  

Go to Barnes and 
Noble, Little Shop of 

Stories or any 
other book-loving 

venue and participate 
in the summer 

reading program. 
Make a copy of your 
reading log to include 

in your journal.   

Keep a diary every 
day for a week. Pick 

one moment each 
day and use very 

descriptive language 
to write about it. For 
example – maybe one 

day you bake 
cookies – what did 

they look like? Smell 
like? Taste like?  

Think of as many 
friends’ names as 
you can (at least 
ten). Write the 
names of your 

friends down. Then, 
put them in ABC 

order in your journal.  

Reading Prompts 
Cut and paste your chosen prompts into your notebook.  



Choose one of the 
following activities: 

 
*At a restaurant, 
look at the menu. 
Count out coins to 
pay for something 

on 
the menu.  

* Estimate how 
many minutes it 

would take you to 
eat a Popsicle. Use a 
watch to count the 

minutes. Record your 
estimate and result. 

Go shopping with 
your parents. Set a 
budget for the trip 
and use a calculator 

to add up what 
you’ve spent to 

make sure you come 
in under budget!  

Make flash cards 
with addition and 
subtraction facts 
(difficulty of the 
problems should 

depend on the ability 
of the student). 

Practice flash cards. 
Try to memorize 
your facts to build 

fluency!  

Find your favorite 
recipe for cookies 
and start baking! 

Math is important in 
everyday life, so be 

sure to record what 
you needed to know 

about math while 
baking your cookies 

in 
your summer journal.  

Create a product this 
summer that you 

can sell. Make a list 
of all the supplies 

you’ll need, how much 
you paid for them 

and what your price 
will be for the 

product. Keep track 
of your earnings by 

subtracting your 
materials’ cost from 
your total earnings.   

Math Prompts 
Cut and paste your chosen prompts into your notebook.  



In your summer 
journal, write and 

acrostic poem using 
your name.   

 
Example: 

 
Marvelous 

Outstanding 
Responsible 

Genius 
Ambitious 
Nurturing 

Write a funny story 
with sidewalk chalk, 
illustrating the story. 

Include a beginning, 
middle and end. Be 

sure to take pictures 
or record your funny 
story in your journal. 

Write a journal entry 
about one of the 

books you have read 
this summer. 

Make sure to tell 
about the character’s 
problem and how he 
or she solved the 

problem. Also include 
additional story 

elements such as 
characters and 

setting.  

Find a friend or 
neighbor.  Every 

week in the summer, 
write them a letter or 

send them a 
postcard about your 
various explorations 

this summer.  
Encourage your peer 
to participate. Take a 
picture to keep track 

of your letters!   

Write a letter to your 
best friend or 

grandparent. Include 
the date, a greeting, 

at least 4 sentences 
and a closing. Make a 
copy and put one in 

your notebook.   

Writing Prompts 
Cut and paste your chosen prompts into your notebook.  



Interview several 
adults – ask them, 

“Who is the 
president of the US 
and where does he 

live? Who is the 
governor of our 
state and where 

does he work? Who 
is the mayor of our 

town and where 
does he work?” 

Check their answers 
to make sure they’re 

right!  

In your summer 
journal make a list 

of all of the sources 
of energy in your 

home.  

Plant something and 
notice how it grows. 

Record how your 
plant grew over time, 

in your summer 
journal. How did the 

seed turn into a 
plant/flower? 

Write BEFORE and 
AFTER in your 

summer journal and 
record your findings.   

Make a chart in your 
summer journal in 
which you draw a 

sketch of the moon 
each night for a 

week. Use as much 
creativity as possible 

to bring your 
sketches to life!  

Keep track of the 
foods you eat for 
three days. List the 
foods that come 
from plants and 

then organize them 
using these 

categories: roots, 
stems, leaves 

flowers and fruit. 
For example – 

potatoes are a root!  

Unit Prompts 
Cut and paste your chosen prompts into your notebook.  


